
Dear Medical Providers, 
 
We regret to inform you that, effective November 30, 2024, Luminare Health, our current 
Third-Party Claims Administrator (TPA), will no longer process Uncompensated Care 
Claims (UCC) for the Maryland Trauma Physicians Services Fund, which is administered 
by the Maryland Health Care Commission (MHCC). 
 
The MHCC kindly request that you not submit any UCC claims to Luminare Health after 
November 30, 2024.  Please hold all claims until a new claims administrator is in place. 
The MHCC is actively working to secure a new claims processor and we expect to have 
one in place by the end of January 2025.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will provide updates on our 
website as soon as more information becomes available. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maxine Traynham 
Maryland Trauma Physician Services Fund 
Maryland Health Care Commission 
4160 Patterson Avenue 
Baltimore, MD 21215 
MHCC.Trauma@Maryland.gov 
410-764-3780 
mhcc.maryland.gov 
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